
February 15, 2022 

 

To: White Lake Township Board 

Re: 2022 WOTA Contribution 

 

Dear Board Members: 

         We as a board previously approved our Township Contribution to WOTA in 2022 to come from our 
American Rescue Plan Act ( ARPA) money.  Due to additional reporting requirements that would then be 
place on WOTA, it has been suggested to use General Fund money instead.  I am requesting that the 
board authorize this change and approve using General Fund money instead of the ARPA money to fund 
the 2022 WOTA contribution of $220,000. 

 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Mike Roman 

White Lake Twp. Treasurer. 

 

    

 


